Karen Chafe

From: I

Sent: Wednesday, February 1, 2023 2:46 PM

To: CityClerk

Subject: (EXT) Reference: A discretionary Use Application for 33 Trinity Street
Re:

and would like to register our OBJECTION for any type of use other than residential. -
like the majority on this street yet, are seeing younger families move back here.
Currently, we have to contend with speeding traffic at peak times from those who avoid the traffic lights on Canada
Drive and Cowan Ave.along with someone who now wants to add a business on the street creating more traffic.

Please consider our objection to this application request and maintain this as a residential street.



Karen Chafe

From: I

Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2023 10:14 AM
To: CityClerk
Subject: (EXT) Discretionary use application 33 Trinity St St John's

While we support this application we have concern with respect to signage.

We respectfully request that lawn signage not be permitted .

We feel that lawn signage would make our residential area more in keeping with a commercial zone and not conducive
to a well kept residential area of St. John's.

Sent from my iPhone



